GRADE 5 SEPTEMBER 2025 NEWSLETTER



September 3: First day of school

September 18: Open House

September 19: Kodiak Shirt day/Terry Fox Run

at 10:45am

September 25: Picture Day

September 26: Orange Shirt Day

September 29: Commissioning Day-No School

September 30: Truth and Reconciliation Day-

No School

Message

Welcome to Grade 5! I'm excited to begin a year full of growth, and new adventures in learning. This year will bring, and plenty of opportunities for students to build independence and confidence. I look forward to partnering with families to help each student thrive!- Miss. Vickers

Reminder

Please label or initial your child(ren)'s belongings, especially school shirts and sweaters, to make it easier to return them if lost. With a large class, there are often duplicates of items, so labeling helps ensure everything gets back to the right owner.

Looking Forward

This year we have lots of fun topics. (Stay tuned for specific monthly updates.) Including but not limited to:

Language Arts: Students will explore different novel studies, work on their writing and spelling skills, and different reading and writing strategies.

Math: Students will work with fractions, measurement, decimals, multiplication, division, geometry

Social Studies: Students will learn about Canadian identity, more about the Canadian Government, immigration, Indigenous Peoples of Canada and different historical events that shaped our country.

Science: Students will explore simple machines, human body systems and how they work together, and the rock cycle

Art: Students will be participating in a variety of art projects using different materials.

Career/Health: Students will be learning about a variety of different careers, different SEL activities

Spelling: Students will continue to have spelling words and tests

OUR CLASSROOM VOLUNTEER OPPORTUNITIES

Stay tuned for volunteer opportunities in our class

Class Rewards:

We are using class dojo this year. Students will earn points individually and as a class to reedem for rewards throughout the year. You will be able to connect and comminicate with me and see any updates happening in our classroom.